
Join us for a wide-ranging conversation in response to the
publication of Behold the Men: An introduction to critical

theologies of masculinities, edited by Queen's colleagues Robert
Beckford and Rachel Starr.

2pm - 5pm 

The Queen’s
Foundation,
Birmingham

Saturday 29th
March 2024

Drinks and snacks will be provided. To attend the event, please
register here: https://queens.jotform.com/250341999354869
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